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Parent & Family Programs 
“When we admit the student, we admit the family” 

 
2022-2023 GENERAL   

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 

Prairie View A&M University offers 
scholarships for graduates,           

undergraduates, and transfer      
students who have achieved            

academic excellence. 
 

Click here for more information 
 

Returning to Campus for 

the Spring 2022 Semester  

A message from PVAMU’s Vice    
President for Student Affairs to the 
students and families. Click on the 
link below for more information. 

 

Click here for more information 

 

 

Parent & Family 
Guide 2021– 2022

 

The 2021-2022 Parent & 
Family Guide is available. 

 

 

Click on the photo for the 
electronic version. 

 

Yolanda R. Lockhart-Gross 

PVAMU c/o 1998 & 2020  

Program Coordinator 

Parent & Family Programs 

Welcome to the Panther Family! 
It is my pleasure to welcome you 

and share some of the great    
resources that we provide   

throughout your student’s time at 
Prairie View A&M University. 

The Office of Parent & Family 
Programs is your office on     

campus. This office will serve as 
the primary point of contact for 
PVAMU parents and families.  

We recognize that having a     
student in college can be both an 

exciting and challenging          
experience.  We are here to help 

ease that process while providing 
resources and opportunities for 

involvement and a parent        
support network. 

You will also find valuable       
information on our Parent & 

Family website.  Make sure to 
monitor our website for more 

information about events such as 
Parent & Family Orientation, 

Parent & Family Weekend,      
Coffee and Conversation, and 

other events. 

Again, I would like to welcome 
you to the Panther Family.  We 

look forward to seeing you at our 
Parent & Family events. 

 

OUR MISSION 

To connect parents and families 
of Prairie View A&M University 

students to our campuses so that 
they may support their student’s 

academic, social, and physical 
development and success. The 

Office of Parent & Family        
Programs is here to answer     

questions, provide resources, and 
help provide guidance through 
any challenges the parents and 

family members are                  
experiencing. 

http://www.pvamu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/71552-SIS-Project-Success-PVAM-Scholarship-Flyer_FINAL-1-1.pdf
https://www.pvamu.edu/blog/a-message-from-pvamus-vice-president-for-student-affairs-returning-to-campus-for-the-spring-2022-semester/
http://www.pvamu.edu/pvparents/wp-content/uploads/sites/176/2021/08/Parent-Family-Guide-2021-2022v1.pdf
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Parent & Family Programs     PVAMU     (936) 261-3566      pantherparent@pvamu.edu 

Proud Member 

                     
 
 

 

 

EFFECTIVE SPRING 2022 
COURSE PROGRAM OF  

STUDY(CPOS) 
 

Effective Spring 2022, Students enrolling in 
courses that are not required to complete 

their officially declared major and/or minor 
could see their financial aid prorated and/or 
cancelled as required by the Department of 

Education. 

           

Click here for more information                                    

                                      
SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 
OUR PANTHER FAMILY 

SUPPORTERS! 
 

 Mary Garrett  
 Lavita Marshall 
 Shanda Vaughn     
 Jonchea Hall-Walker 
 Rosalind Thomas    
 Jocelyn Simpson 
 Barry Cannon         
 Tamoria Blond 

 

 
REPORTING COVID CASES 

 

If your student tests  positive for 

COVID-19, please have them to call 

the hotline to self report:              

(936) 261-9000 

Click here for more information 

 

 
 

STAY CONNECTED! 

  

 

The LEGENDARY     
Houston Chapter of the 
Prairie View National 

Alumni Association have 
made generous            

contributions to the  
University and Parent & 
Family Programs.  If you 

are a proud Alumni of 
PVAMU, click on the link 

below to learn more 
about the chapter and 

their work. 

Click here for more          
information 

Visit our website 

HONORING 

& 

CELEBRATING 

 

Dr. Martin Luther 

King, Jr. 

Monday, January 17, 2022 

 

Make it a day on and not a 

day off.  How will you 

serve? 

 

The University will be 

closed. 

https://www.pvamu.edu/faid/cpos/
https://www.pvamu.edu/coronavirus/student-faqs/
http://pvamuhouston.ning.com/
http://pvamuhouston.ning.com/
mailto:pantherparent@pvamu.edu
https://www.facebook.com/pvamuparentandfamily/?eid=ARB7Y__6qZwTi-7twnF0MYcGliGsgYS2Uzrtd4E37PISbyM8-rGeMTpEK_MtysGHn-cuXEpf1H9DXkxT
https://twitter.com/pvpantherparent
https://www.instagram.com/pvamupantherparent/
https://www.pvamu.edu/pvparents/

